
Submitter: John Stadler 

On Behalf Of: Basic Sanity 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I oppose this proposed legislation as it adds an even greater burden on the people of 

this once great state. As a concerned Oregonian, I find the financial burden this bill 

places on struggling families and individuals unacceptable, especially given the clear 

evidence of waste and mismanagement within the Oregon Department of 

Transportation (ODOT). 

How mush would this obscene level of taxes benefit anyone in the state outside of 

the Portland metro area? Like virtually NONE? Stop trying to steal more money form 

your fellow citizens! 

 


